
 
Now that Steller has an ice rink across the 
street, we need skates so students can use it. 
If you have old skates, please bring them to 
Leigh Anne’s room so we can use them 
during P.E. classes, at lunch, and after school. 
Small skates will be donated to North Star 
Elementary School. 
 
 

 
 
 


